
February 18, 1972

Mrs. Pus MeCloy
United States international University 
l6l0 Fourth Avenue 
P. 0. Box 2909 
San Diego, California 
9 2 1 1 2

Dear Pus,
Thanks for sending me the clipping and for your 
kind words
I, too, am sorry we missed each other.
All the best,

Sincerely yours,

Elisabeth Mann Borgess





January 2p, 19 fl

Mr. Michael Dempsey 
Managing Editor 
MacGibbon & Kee Ltd.
3 Upper James Street 
Golden Square 
London WIR 4BP 
England
Dear Mr. Dempsey:

This is a belated letter of thanks for your letter 
of October 29th. I tried to get in touch 'with you both in 
London and New York, but missed you all the way around.

About ray future plans, you might have heard fifaot 
Dodd, Mead is about to publish an anthology of our work 
in the oceans called ;iPacem In Maribus." I have written 
an extensive introduction to this volume, an appendix and 
various other items. I am not sure whether Dodd, Mead has 
already made arrangements for British publication. If not, 
this might be of interest to you.

Otherwise, I am busy with a book for Holt, Rhinehart 
& Winston, also on international organization, entitled 
'The World Communities.M The manuscript should be completed 
by this summer. After that there will be another volume of 
short stories.

Whatever happened to Timothy O ’Keeffe? If you see 
him, send him my love.

With all good wishes,
Sincerely yours,

Elisabeth Mann Borgese



MACGIBBON & KEE LIMITED
3 Upper James Street Golden Square London wir 4BP 

Telephone 01-734 8080

29th October, 1970

Mrs. Elizabeth Mann Borgese, 
Via Vecchia Fiesolana,
San Domenico,
Florence.

Dear Mrs Borgese,

This is just a note to let you know that I have taken 
over here as Managing Editor and hope to hear from 
you about your future plans.

Yours sincerely,

Managing Editor

MD/CLC



i IXJI for the Study of Democratic Institutions/The Fund for the Republic, Inc.

! {

£ i /

Larry Eugene McGincsey 
Ap t. 5 0 2 
480 Eddy St.
San Francisco, Calif 94109 
Dear Mr. McGincsey,

Thanks for your letter. I read your comments 
and suggestions with great interest.

With all good wishes,
Sincerely,

Elisabeth Mann Borgese 
Senior Fellow

406S, Santa Barbara , Cali forn ia  9 3 1 0 3 /T d ep h o n e . :  (805) 969-3281 / C a b l e :  CENTER SANTABARBARA (CALIF)













March B, 19fl

5£rs. George MacLeod 
27350 Altaraont Road 
Los Altos Hills, California 
94022
Dear Mrs. MacLeod:

Itswas very nice to meet you the other day.
Under separate cover I am sending you a 

copy of our Pacem In Maribus Enterprise^ volume. 
I think, you will be interested in reading the 
article by Frank LaQue on p. 1 7.

■ith all good wishes,

Sincerely yours,

Elisabeth Mann Borgese 
Secretary General 
Pacem In Maribus


